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Ms Caitlin Dunlop
Town Planner 
de Witt Consulting 
7 Canberra Street
Charlestown, NSW 2290 

Attn: Callan Denny (cal@principlepm.com.au)

18/01/2021

Dear Ms Dunlop, 
Catherine McAuley Catholic College (SSD 8989)

Stage 1 Green Travel Plan - Condition E9

I refer to your submission to the Department of Stage 1 Green Travel Plan (GTP), Ver03 dated 18
December 2020, under condition E9 of SSD 8989. The GTP has been submitted to the Department for
information. 

I note that the GTP has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the GTP, Ver03 dated 18 December 2020, in accordance with
condition E9 of SSD 8989. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Shiraz Ahmed at 9274 6534.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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